



February 22, 2016

Janice Bonenfant Concord City Council 41 Green Street Concord, NH 03301

Dear City Council Members,

My name is Lisa Still, and I am writing on behalf of the Christa McAuliffe School PTO, respectfully requesting a temporary closure of a city street. The request is for the section of Rumford Street, which abuts Christa McAuliffe School from Pleasant Street to Warren Street. The purpose of the closure is to accommodate the Christa McAuliffe Block Party, a school community event that raises money for PTO-funded school activities throughout the academic year. We are requesting the road closure to last from 3PM-8PM on Wednesday, May 25, 2016. In addition, we are requesting a rain date of Thursday, May 26, 2016, to be approved for the same time, location, and purpose.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of our request. Please contact me at 398-1798 with any questions you may have concerning our request and/or school event.

Sincerely,

Lisa M. Still Christa McAuliffe PTO